IrRviINGe BERLIN

Jenuary 27, 1942

Lieut. General H. H. Armold
Chief of the Army Air Forces
War Department

Washington, D. C,

Dear General: J

I have your letter of January 23, and of course
nothing would give me greater satisfaction than

to write a song worthy of the United States Army
AMr Foroces, However I wouldn't like to make any
definite promise wntil I felt I had the right song.

I am ooming to Washington, late Thursday, so I
wonder if it would be possible for me to see you
sametime om Friday?

Sincerely yours,
ot




